
 
 

 
November 2, 2021 

 
Notice No. 21 

 

All Staff members and Students are hereby informed that the college will remain closed from 3rd 

November 2021 to 7th November 2021 on account of Diwali. 

 

The College re-open from 8th November 2021. 

 

                  

            Principal 

 

 

 
 


